DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

é_,a DENR

Re: Motion To Conduct Investigation on Lot no. 252, Pls 529 Bgy. Simpocan, PPCity

1 message
Nenita Regla <nenitaregla7@gmail.com> Mon, Jan 16, 2023 at 5:47 PM
To: DENR MIMAROPA - Legal <denr4blegal@gmail.com>
Cc: RED MIMAROPA OFFICIAL-NEW <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Dear sir/madam,
Good day!
This is to follow up on the status of our request for investigation over the above subject.
Will appreciate if there are any favourable feedback on the allocation of funds for the requested activity.
Regards,

Nenita Regla

On Tue, 16 Aug 2022, 2:42 pm DENR MIMAROPA - Legal <denr4blegal@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Ms. Nenita G. Regla,

Good day! Please see attached Memorandum dated July 05, 2022 signed by RED Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO IV.
Please acknowledge receipt of this email. Thank you.

On Tue, Aug 16, 2022 at 1:53 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.
Your concern was immediately forwarded to LEGAL DIVISION for review and appropriate
action

For other inquiries/follow-up, you may reach them directly to their email address at:
denr4blegal@gmail.com

Kindly note of the Document Number.: 2022-79924
Thank you and keep safe.

ROBERT T. PANTI
Database Management Officer
Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA

On Tue, Aug 16, 2022 at 11:36 AM Nenita Regla <nenitaregla7@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Sir/Madam,

Good day!

| would like to follow up on the status of the above subject.
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| was advised by the PENRO Palawan to reach your office regarding the status or if there are any update on the
requested investigation over the parcel of land as mentioned in the subject.

Your action on the matter is highly appreciated.
Respectfully,
Nenita G. Regla

Sent from my Huawei phone

LEGAL DIVISION
DENR MIMAROPA Region

3" Floor, DENR By the Bay Bldg.

1515 Roxas Boulevard, 1000 Ermita, Manila
Telephone No.: (632) 84050046

Website: https:/mimaropa.denr.gov.ph/

DISCLAIMER: This email, and any file(s) transmitted with it, is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity
to whom it is addressed and other parties authorized to receive it. It may contain confidential or legally privileged
communication. If you have received this email by mistake or is not the named addressee, you are notified that
disseminating, distributing, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.
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